Environmental Theme Group Minutes

28 October 2004                                                              

Present

Ruth Heskin


Resident (SCRAP)

Betty Smalley

Resident

Christine Steers

Resident

Jane Haigh 


SWT (BGEP)

Rick Watson


SCRAP

Julia Pidd


Resident

Bernd Hoermann

Resident

Tracy Allott


SCC

Andy Godson

SCC

Joice Richards

Bndfc

	
	
	Action by

	1
	Apologies

Saleema Iman, Stephen Cooke, Helen Warburton
	

	2
	Minute of the Meeting

Agreed

The corrected August minutes will be circulated with these minutes
	JR

	3

4

5

6

7


	Matters Arising

No Matters arising

Performance Management Framework

JR did a presentation on the performance of the Theme Residents informed the meeting that the figure of 100% re access to paper recycling was incorrect because flats in the area had not received a blue bin. JR stated that this would be altered before going to Government Office

The scores given were

Results – 5,4,5,5,5,4 = 28 / 6= 4

Plausability – 8,8,4,6,5,6 = 37/ 6= 6

JR informed the meeting that the scores will be fed into the final scores

Theme Managers Report

JR presented her report. No comments were raised

Project Update

Recycling Matters

RH reported at the Trainee Post was again vacant with only 5 months to go. Interviews are scheduled for the 8 Nov. 

The composting work continues along with the development work for the Bring Bank sites. 12 community events have taken place around the Bring Bank sites.

RH agreed to send a written progress report, which would be circulated with these minutes

Green Environment Programme

A written report was circulated (see copy attached). 

Residents asked if residents on Firshill Road had been visited regarding the planned MUGA. JH reported that some residents had been visited.

Green Finger

Unfortunately no one was present from the project, RH reported that the project continues to need more Burngreave Residents

Proposed Projects

RIF – Transformational Projects – Vestry Hall/Sorby House

JR present the RIF for the refurbishment of Vestry Hall and Sorby House. Residents asked about the Energy efficiency issues and were these being addressed by the architects when look at what materials were being used. BH reported that we could ask that the improvements are assessed against the Building Research Establishment criteria BRE who would award a certificate indicating the standard of the building JR asked for further information regarding BRE to be forwarded to her. BH agreed to do this

RIF – Transport Strategy (Public Realm)

TA presented the RIF for the series of work to be carried out under the Planned Burngreave Strategy. The project also included the improvements to the Public realm for Spital Hill. Residents felt there was a lot of information to digest. JR stated that she would give them 7 days to raise any issues with the proposal and also explained that the Board had already committed funds to carryout the work to the public realm, so it was the bank of projects listed on the appendices which needed to be considered. TA also gave her number for residents to contract her with any comments.


	JR

RH

BH

	8

9


	A.O.B

No items were raised

Date and Time of Next Meeting

Thursday 25November 6.00pm 

 Pitsmoor Methodist Church


	


